
Submitter: Mikaela Lea 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2004 

Dear Oregon Legislators,  

 

I urge you to support and advocate for ranked choice voting. This is the only way for 

our country to expand beyond the walls of a two party system and choose leaders 

that align with their values.  

 

As someone who hopes to have a family someday, I often worry about our country's 

future and how we as a society will be able to work through challenges together. We 

are facing crisis after crisis and need leaders who will actually represent the people.  

 

Please vote in favor of ranked choice voting.  

 

Sincerely,  

- Mikaela Lea  


